

September 12, 2011

Dear Sherry and Michael Burt,

As our HUSH promise, we are committed to giving you a best-in-class experience and would like to expand this promise to the landscaping of your home. Although Tarion allows us to complete the exterior landscaping of your home by the spring of 2012, we are committing to beginning your landscaping prior to the year ending and promise to make it a priority. It is important for HUSH to make this goal and Naheel Suleman has implemented a challenge to our construction team to commit to this promise. Once again, please be aware this is not mandatory; however, HUSH only wants you to engage in a best-in-class experience.

Please note that your home will be completed with an environmentally friendly permeable paver driveway and walkway, your exterior will be graded and sodded, and finally we will be planting five shrubs at our landscaping company's discretion.

Lastly, HUSH is also committing to completing the curb cuts and sidewalks from lots 6 to 12 by the end of 2011.

Regards,

Kara Vander Herberg

Client Concierge